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Chief Of The Committee’s Remarks 

The honorable Rector of UIN Raden Mas Said Surakarta, 

The honorable Dean of Faculty of Cultures and Languages, UIN Raden Mas Said Surakarta, 

The respectable invited speakers of the second Internacional Conference on Cultures and 

Languages; Prof. Dr. Oman Fathurrahman, M.Hum (UIN Jakarta), Prof. Megan Lawton, 

University of Wolverhampton, England; Prof. Dr. Jajat Burhanuddin, M.A. (UIN Jakarta); 

Associate Professor Jon Mason, Charles Darwin University, Australia. 

The respectable selected speakers from Indonesia and abroad,  

And also, the respectable participants, thank you for your interest in presenting for this event. 

 

Assalamu’alaikum Wr. Wb. 

We welcome the speakers and participants in the first International Conference on Cultures 

and Languages. The conference which is held by the Faculty of Cultures and Language of 

UIN Raden Mas Said Surakarta "Glocalization of Cultures and Education: Advancing Islamic 

Language, Literature, and Civilization" as the theme. In relation to that, we invited four 

respectable speakers from different institutions in the plenary session. 

There are also 68 selected papers to be presented in parallel session, written by researchers 

from Indonesia and abroad. 

This conference can be held thanks to the help of various parties. For this reason, on this 

occasion, I would like to express my gratitude, many thanks to the Rector of UIN Raden Mas 

Said Surakarta and the staff, the Dean of the Faculty of Cultures and Languages, and the staff 

who have participated in the preparation of this international conference. We also extend our 

highest appreciation to all ICCL committees and Administrative Staff of the Faculty of 

Cultures and Languages who have worked hard for the success of this event. 

We realize that there are still many imperfections in organizing this seminar, in terms of event 

presentation, administrative services, and facilities. Therefore, we apologize for any 

inconvenience resulted. Finally, I hope that all conference participants who attend will benefit 

greatly from this seminar.  

Wassalammu'alaikum warahmatullahi wabarakatuh. 

Sukoharjo,  May 2024 

Chief of the committee, 

 

Dr. Muhammad Nanang Qosim, M.Pd.I 


